
Hello Lemon Avenue Families,

It’s hard to believe that the majority of our students have not been on campus for over a year,
and for those new to Lemon they may have never set foot on campus!  In order to prepare for a
smooth transition to hybrid learning on April 19, we’d like to invite you to campus for a welcome
back event to reorient everyone to Lemon Avenue!

During the weeks of April 5 and April 12, students and families are invited to visit campus during
the block of time listed below for your student’s grade level.  During this time, you are welcome
to bring lunch and enjoy a family lunch on the lawn. We will also have a self-directed scavenger
hunt for students to visit all of the important locations on campus.  While this event will be
exciting, we also need your support to make it an organized and safe experience on campus.
We ask that during the picnic students remain seated, and will expect students to use walking
feet while participating in the scavenger hunt.

In the schedule below, you will see your child’s teacher listed.  During that day/time, those
teachers will be on campus to welcome you back in person!

Monday,
4/5

Tuesday,
4/6

Wednesday, 4/7 Thursday, 4/8 Friday, 4/9

12:15-1:00 6th 4th 2nd TK&K
(12:15-2:00)
Bunshaft
Lehmann
Tavolazzi

1:15-2:00 3rd
Ferguson

5th 1st

Monday,
4/12

Tuesday,
4/13

Wednesday,
4/14

Thursday,
4/15

Friday,
4/16

12:15-1:00 TK&K
(12:15-2:00)
Bunshaft
Bravence
Lehmann
Tavolazzi

1st
Boncher
Gentile
Nguyen

4th & 5th
(12:15-2:00)
Chomas
Stephenson
LaCorte
Conde
Smith
Noble

3rd
Autio
Ferguson
McFarland

1:15-2:00 2nd
Nunez
Platfoot
Wedge

6th
Guera
Korovec
Noble



Here are some additional details:
● You can attend one or both sessions (it’s encouraged to visit the session that your child’s

teacher will be on campus).  The family picnic/scavenger hunt will be the same both
weeks.

● Please enter campus through the front gates.  Upon entering, everyone will receive a
temperature screening and we will log attendance.

● Masks are required, and social distancing with non-family members is expected at all
times.

● To limit the number of people on campus, we ask that you/your child attend the
designated time slots for their grade level, and stay only through the time allotted.

● Our cafeteria will not be offering lunch for the family picnic.
● Playgrounds will be closed, as they are being utilized for ESS students.
● ESS students will participate in the event on the day their teacher will be on campus.
● Lemon Avenue is a “no phone zone” for students, so phones must be turned off and in

pockets while on campus.
● Students will be expected to practice respectful, responsible and safe behavior on

campus, and we thank you in advance for your cooperation.

We understand this schedule may pose a challenge for families with multiple children, so while
we encourage you to have children attend on their grade’s given day/time, we know this may not
always be possible.  Just do your best!

Finally, this event is optional and not required. We will be sending additional information and
guidelines for the return to campus for hybrid prior to April 19, so please understand this
welcome to campus event is not an orientation or information session.  This is simply a chance
for you and your child to get reacquainted with our wonderful campus!

Please reach out should you have any questions.  We look forward to seeing you again soon!

All the best,


